
 
 
 

 

PRESS RELEASE, 26 Feb 2018 

 

GREEN LIGHT FOR THE NEW MÖSLBAHN AT HOCHSCHWENDBERG 

Another gondola is coming to the Mayrhofen Ski Resort in winter 2018–19 

 

Mayrhofen: Skiers can now look forward to even more comfort and fun. From December 2018, Action Mountain 

Penken is adding yet another highlight: the new Möslbahn. The last big step with regard to the preparations has 

now been completed – on 22 February 2018, the construction plans for the Möslbahn were officially approved. 

The clearing of woodland at Hochschwendberg is already underway, and as soon as the weather conditions allow, 

construction works will begin at the future valley station. 

 

From December 2018, Doppelmayr’s innovative, 10-person monocable gondola lift of the newest D-Line generation 

will connect the village of Mösl at Hochschwendberg with Action Mountain Penken, promising all ski fans even more 

comfort and a unique experience on the slopes. The Möslbahn will transport about 2,000 people per hour up to the 

heart of the ski resort on Mount Penken. 

 

The Mayrhofner Bergbahnen will be spending 18 million euros on the construction of the new gondola. That’s certainly 

a worthwhile investment, because, in addition to the summit station, the intermediate station, and the valley station 

with a parking garage and storage facilities, another 2.7 million euros will be allocated to building new pistes. Ski 

and snowboard fans can look forward to an additional 1.2 kilometers of pistes on six hectares for even more downhill 

fun. 
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